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BIENVILLE PLACE NEWS

ANNUAL MEETING

Our annual Association meeting will be
held in the Ocean Springs Middle
School Cafetorium, at 6:30 p.m. on
Thursday, November 8. We'll elect
officers for the Board of Directors and
Architectural Review Board members for
the upcoming fiscal year. If you would
like to volunteer for one of the positions,
let one of the Board members know.
You can also volunteer at the meeting.

If you can’t attend, please give your
proxy vote to another member. Without
a 20% quorum comprised of members
and proxy votes, we can't conduct
business. We look forward to seeing you
at the meeting.

BOATS, MOTOR HOMES, & TRAILERS

The BPOA covenants prohibit boats,
stored on your property without being
concealed from view, either within an
ARB approved storage facility or within
your garage.

HALLOWEEN SECURITY

The BPOA Board President contacted
Alderman Dalgo in reference to crowd
control and safety in Bienville Place on
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Halloween night. He was advised there
will be Reserve Police officers in the
neighborhood.

RAILROAD CROSSING

GOOD NEWS! At the last meeting, Mr.
Buddy O’Brian addressed the condition
of the Hanshaw Road railroad crossing.
The Board contacted our representative
on the Jackson County Board of
Supervisors, Mr. John McKay, about the
concerns of our members with this
crossing. He was asked to assist us any
way possible to expedite repairing this
crossing. He contacted us last week
with good news! CSX should be
repairing this crossing within the next 2
weeks.

COVENANTS AND BY-LAWS

Need a copy of the BPOA Covenants

line at our website:
neighborhoodlink.com/Bienville_
Place/pages

If you need us to send you a hardcopy,
write us at P.O. Box 71 or email us at
bpoassn@att.net.
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